
Dear Enfield Council

I strongly object to the proposal to release Green Belt for housing or other purposes. I believe 
that there are alternatives to meet housing targets and that the Green Belt is a precious 
resource that should be protected and preserved for future generations. It is too valuable to 
lose.
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